
Portofino Press Survey Summary, August 2021

Ø Survey was referenced in the Portofino Press which was published, printed and delivered to all homes in early July.
Ø Email inviting membership to take the survey was sent in early July.
Ø Social media posts were made referencing the survey the week it went out as well as a few days prior to the 

survey close date.
Ø We had 146 survey respondents.
Ø Five winners of a $25 gift card were randomly selected and notified by the office the first week in August.
Ø A very good amount of feedback was received.
Ø Overwhelming, the membership would like to see the Press resurrected or some sort of regular communication.
Ø 64% of respondents would like to see the Press monthly, the next highest percentage preferred quarterly.
Ø 73% of respondents would like to receive it electronically – YAY!
Ø Content likes:  Board action/meeting summaries, Manager’s Message, Remodel before/after pictures, 

Resident/Staff/Board spotlight, Kids Corner.

Survey Results

Action Plan:
Ø Determine recurring feature articles; based on survey feedback
Ø Invite membership to contribute content (58% of respondents said they would contribute 

periodically.)
Ø Determine cadence of delivery (based on content contributors)
Ø Plan for at least one electronic publication by December 1st.

https://www.vphoa.com/admin/surveys/results?id=2661672447












Please offer any other feedback you feel would be useful.




